
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

What a busy first week back we have had. A 

group of Year 5 pupils worked with the 

Chelmsford Sports Partnership and started 

their Bronze Ambassador training.  To 

complete this they are organising a 

Teddylympics event for all Year 1 pupils to be 

held on Monday.   

I would like to thank the six Year 6 pupils who 

confidently spoke during our prospective 

parent tours this week: they told the new 

parents all about Danbury Park and why they 

should choose this school!  Thank you to 

Florence, Ella, Amber, Barnaby, Henry and 

George.  

Thank you to all the parents who have helped 

today be so creative and fun at Danbury Park: 

Class  J and H have explored a wide range of 

‘old toys’ many I remember playing with as a 

child! Class G have been constructing castles; 

clay poppy making in Class F and finally ‘woolly 

mammoth’ creating in Class E.  

In Celebration Assembly next week, we will be 

holding a ‘fashion show’ so we can all admire 

all the Children in Need outfits, so we won’t 

have time to share achievements from outside 

of the school, we will happily celebrate a 

double set of achievements next week. 

Sam Jones 

 

 

  
House Point Winners: The first 

house point winners of this half term will 

be announced next week. 

 

Children in Need – Friday 15th November 

We are supporting this charity by wearing 

bright colours or dressing as a superhero 

or a TV Gladiator for the day. KS2 

members of the school council will be 

collecting contributions on the gate in the 

morning.  

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Friday 8th November 

2024 
  

 

Prospective Parents 2025 

We have two parent tours left. 

12th November – 1:30pm  

20th November – 1.30pm 

Please contact the school office to book a 

space. 

Thank you 

Thank you to everyone who purchased your 

child’s school photo. This raised £606.25 for 

the school.  

 

 

School Website – Thank you to the children 

who have brought in drawings of their class 

bird and/or house owl. Any further pictures 

should be given to me by Monday 11th 

please, especially from classes J, H and G.  

 

. 

 

The children, 

staff and 

governors have 

enjoyed spotting 

their decorated 

hand in our new 

hall display. 



 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
11/11 – Remembrance Assembly led by Year 6. 

Please note time change to 2:30pm.  

11/11 – EYFS Balanceability session in school 

11/11 – Year 1 Teddylympics session in school 

12/11 – 1:30pm – Prospective Parent Tour 

13/11 – SENCO Drop in session 

15/11 – Children in Need – Superhero or bright 

colours clothes please 

20/11 – School nursing team height and weight 

checks for EYFS children. 

22/11 – Macmillian Coffee Morning for Classes B, C, 

D and E 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 


